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Please close in ares with this message thank you

I am pleased to confirm that the First Vice-President will be in Brussels on 27 January, 
and that a meeting should be possible in the afternoon. For the time being the early 
afternoon would look best. Do you already have a programme for the Cardinal's visit?

Kind regards,

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subj

onaav Jecemi

equest for a visit by Flis Eminence Cardinal Reinhard Marx

Thank you for this early warning regarding Cardinal Marx's visit. We are looking 
at the feasibility and options for 27 January and I hope to be able to come back 
to you very soon with possible slots.

Best regards,

Visit Frans Timmermans' webpage. Twitter and Facebook page

From:
Sent: 1 nursaay, uecemc 
To: KOENEN Liesbeth (CAB-TIMMERMANS); [
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Subject: Keque 
Importance: High

His Eminence Cardinal Reinhard Marx

Dear Ms. Koenen,
Dear I

I am contacting you to see whether it might be possible for Vice­
President Timmermans to make some time a\^ailable on the 
afternoon of Wednesday 27 January to receive His Eminence 
Cardinal Reinhard Marx, Archbishop of Munich and Freising, 
and President of the Commission of the Bishops’ Conferences of 
the European Community (COMECE). It would be a matter of a 
visit lasting between ten and fifteen minutes.

The Cardinal will be in Brussels for a meeting of the Standing 
Committee of COMECE and wishes to avail of this opportunity 
to engage in a brief discussion with the Vice-President within 
the understood terms of the implementation of the dialogue 
between the EU and the Churches and Religious Communities 
under article 17 TFEU with the First Vice-President of the 
European Commission.

Should a meeting with First Vice-President Timmermans be 
possible, a formal letter in its regard will be despatched without 
delay.

Could you please let me know at your earliest convenience 
whether Vice-President Timmermans might be able to receive 
Cardinal Marx on Wednesday 27 January in the afternoon.

Yours sincerely,

Commission of the Bishops’ Conferences of the 
EU
Square de Meeûs, 19 - B-1050 Brussels (Belgium)
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